
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   January 25, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0283-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

Re: FAA Coordination

- This is to advise you that BAE Systems is working closely with FAA regarding the FAA
coordination that is required for this pending modification application.

- Pursuant to our discussions with FAA, this email requests additional time to complete
coordination &ndash; until March 6.

- BAE Systems hopes to complete FAA coordination prior to that time, and we will advise the
Commission as soon as FAA coordination is completed.   

- In the meantime, BAE Systems requests additional time &ndash; until March 6, to complete FAA
coordination.

Re: MAG Coordination

- Pursuant to the email exchange below with you, BAE Systems&rsquo; understanding is that the
company is not required to contact the MAG directly to obtain coordination.

- The contracts being supported by this experiment were listed in the company&rsquo;s
&ldquo;Reply to Correspondence&rdquo; dated 12/30.

- Accordingly, BAE Systems assumes that no further action is necessary regarding the request for
&ldquo;MAG approval&rdquo; &ndash; but please advise asap if this is incorrect.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems   

   
From: Leann Nguyen    
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 8:16 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Cc: Moynihan, George (US)   
Subject: RE: Question re: MAG Coordination - Ref. 59375 - Pending File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020

Mr. Rummel,
Please hold the requirement below. I will let you know if I receive the coordinators&rsquo; response. But I
need NG T numbers for each FAA frequencies because these frequencies are rejected.

Thanks,



Leann Nguyen

From: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 5:47 PM
To: Leann Nguyen   
Cc: Moynihan, George (US)   
Subject: Question re: MAG Coordination - Ref. 59375 - Pending File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020

Ms. Nguyen:

Good afternoon.

In the ELS message below, B AE Systems is asked to &ldquo;provide MAG approval for each MAG
frequencies&rdquo;.

Please advise if you want BAE Systems to contact MAG directly and request coordination?  It is BAE
Systems&rsquo; understanding that generally applicants are not asked to contact MAG directly for
coordination.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


